
Visit to Our Lady of Peace Center for Persons with Disabilities  

by Ambassador of Japan 

 On 12 January 2023, Mr. OKUYAMA Jiro, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan, paid a 

visit to Our Lady of Peace Center for Persons with Disabilities in Amman. During the 

visit, Ambassador OKUYAMA observed activities of the center, which provides 

rehabilitation services to all patients, including Iraqi and Syrian refugees injured in 

the war. The center is a recipient of Japanese Government’s assistance under the 

scheme called Grant Assistance for Grass-Roots Human Security Projects. 

 This support by the Japanese Government enabled the center to provide continuous 

rehabilitation services to people with disabilities with a wide range of needs, 

regardless of nationality or religion. 

 Fr. Shawki Baterian, General Director of the center expressed his gratitude for 

support from the Government of Japan and stressed the importance of continuous 

support for vulnerable persons with disabilities. 

  

  


